
 
 

 

 

 
NEWSLETTER – 21.05.2025. 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 
PYJAMARAMA DAY - FRIDAY 23 MAY 2025 
 
This Friday it is Pyjamarama Day and we’re asking children to wear their pyjamas in school (or anything 
bright)!. 
 
Pyjamarama Day is an event when children around the country spend a day in pyjamas to help raise 
awareness and experience the benefits of a bedtime story. 
 
Bedtime stories promote reading for pleasure, which improves language and confidence, helping children to 
achieve so much more. 
 
SUMMER HALF TERM 
 
School closes for half-term this Friday (23 May 2025) and reopens on Monday 02 June 2025. 
 
SPORTS DAY – THURSDAY 05 JUNE 2025 
 
This year our Sports Day is at The Sports Village on Marton Road.  The first event takes place at 10.00am.  
You can access the venue from 9.30am. 
 
You will be notified of the times for your child’s events via class Dojo.  If you need further information, please 
contact school.  
  

It would be lovely to see you there to cheer the children in their events.  We will be providing packed lunches 
for children who normally have a school dinner; however, there will be no refreshments available to visitors.    
  

Unfortunately, only staff and pupils are allowed on the track and field.  All parents/carers must sit in the right 
hand side of the stadium.  For Health & Safety reasons if your child wants to sit with you during the day this 
is fine, however, you must ensure that they are with you at all times and also that you listen out for the events 
they are taking part in.  If your child misses their event, we are unable to re-arrange it.  
  

If you want to take your child home from The Sports Village, please inform Mr Ley (Headteacher) or Miss 
Gummersall (Parent Support Advisor).  
  

Please ensure your child dresses ready to take part in the Sports Day activities.  Depending on the weather, 
can pupils wear:- 
 

• light coloured shirt or t-shirt 

• shorts or tracksuit bottoms 

• trainers 
 
PARENTS’ OPEN AFTERNOON – WEDNESDAY 09 JULY 2025 
 
We have arranged a Parents’ Open Afternoon for Wednesday 09 July 2025.  More information will follow 
nearer the date.  
 
END OF TERM – FRIDAY 11 JULY 2025 
 
School closes for the Summer Holiday on Friday 11 July 2025. 
 
Dennis Ley 
Headteacher 


